
Wingham Primary School  

13th November 2023  

 

On 

Monday we will take part in Odd Socks Day for 

Anti-Bullying Week, which encourages us to join 

together to show that it's okay to be different and 

to stand up against bullying and               discrimi-

nation.  Children can wear odd        mis-

matched socks on this day.  We look     forward 

to seeing their combinations and        discussing 

anti-bullying in assembly and in our classes. 

As part of Anti-Bullying week we also have a 

whole school workshop on Wednesday           af-

ternoon.  

Cash Club 

If you need to contact CASH club after 4.00pm please call the following direct number: 01227 720320 

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Family Reading  

You are welcome to join your child in their class for a reading session on Friday 24th November 8.40am —

9.00am 

Fostering 

Have you ever considered becoming a foster carer but would like to          informally ask some questions? Or are 

you thinking about becoming one and would like some more information? We have a foster carer at the school 

who will be happy to answer any questions you may have and point you in 

the right direction for getting started. We will be hosting a coffee morning in 

the near future. If this is something you will be interested in attending, please 

let us know by emailing the school office by Friday the 17
th
 November.  

 

W.B 13th November—Anti –Bullying Week—Power for good 

Tuesday 14th November—Year 4 Assembly—Parents welcome 10.15 start 

Friday 17th November—Children in Need—Non school uniform for a £1.00 donation via Parentpay 

Friday 1st December—PTFA Christmas Fair in school hall—3.20—5.00pm 

Monday 4th December—Donations for PTFA bazaar  AM drop off 

Tuesday 5th December—Reception Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Wednesday 6th December— Year 1 Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Thursday 7th December—Year 2 Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Friday—8th December—Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

Friday 8th December—PTFA Christmas Bazaar—within school day—children only 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Children in Need  - Friday 17th November  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dontations can be make via parent pay. 

You are welcome to come into school in spots,       


